
 
 
 

  
 

 
December 23, 2024 
 
 
Please be advised that the Waste and Recycle Depot (WARD) will be 
closed on the following days: 

• Wednesday, December 25, 2024 
• Thursday, December 26, 2024 – Boxing Day 
• Wednesday, January 1, 2025 – New Year’s Day 

 
 
A reminder that the Village Office is closed from noon on Tuesday, 
December 24, 2024 and reopening on Thursday, January 2, 2025. 
 
In the event of an emergency, please call 604-917-0113. 
 
Your cooperation during this time is appreciated.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF BELCARRA 
Waste and Recycle Depot  

Holiday Closure 


